
Dear Residents, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to community safety, we would like to share some important 

tips to help prevent mail theft in our neighborhood: 

• Track Your Packages: Always use tracking services offered by carriers to monitor your 

deliveries. 

• Secure Mailboxes: Invest in a lockable mailbox to protect your incoming mail. 

• Pick Up Mail Daily: Make it a habit to retrieve your mail as soon as possible, especially 

during holidays or vacations. 

• Report Suspicious Activity: Be vigilant and report any suspicious individuals or 

activities in your area. 

• Hold Mail When Away: Consider using the postal service's mail hold option when you 

are traveling. 

By following these guidelines, we can work together to create a safer environment for everyone. 

Thank you for helping to protect our community! 

Sincerely, 

Your Community Safety Committee 


